
DCM report for website March 2024  
 
Hello Friends! My name is Jacquie, I am an alcoholic gratefully serving as your DCM. 
 
At District we are still busy getting ready for the Pre-Conference Assembly. I am hoping you 
helped your GSRs out by giving them your feedback on the committee agenda items that they 
brought to your group. This is our time to communicate to our Delegate our input, she in turn 
acts on our behalf at the Conference in NY in April. Unfortunately I have heard from some GSRs 
that their group members aren’t interested in giving their feedback. The beauty of AA is that it 
is a grassroots fellowship, all changes and decisions come from us.  
 
The GSRs from our District will be attending the Pre-Conference via Zoom. We will meet in 
person in the back room at St Peter’s Hall April 6th for the Saturday portion of the Pre-
Conference. The address is 218 Church St, Comox. Everyone is welcome to attend beginning at 
8:30 am. 
 
As I mentioned last month we are contemplating hosting an Area event. We are asking our 
District 4 fellowship if you would like to help out to host an Area Quarterly or Assembly. This is 
not solely a District Committee commitment but our entire District 4 fellowship commitment. 
Your GSRs will be bringing this up for discussion at your business meetings. It had been a long 
time since we hosted one of these events. 
 
Registration for the Western Canada Regional Forum has now opened. I think the most recent 
information on this is on the BC/Yukon Area 79 website under events. 
 
Your GSR was sent a questionnaire on Anonymity and Social Media that GSO would appreciate 
all of us completing.  
 
I hope to have updates on the 2025 International Convention after the upcoming Pre-
Conference Assembly. The link below is for the 2025 International Convention mailing list. You 
can get your name on the list to be kept updated on volunteer opportunities: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd14tBVx9UEQ1rhvqgpvj9agvO542Uva8ac49aqFl1
dJ8VhRA/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
The Rally committee meets next April 7 @ 1:30 in the front room of the Alano Club. They need 
your help! Tickets will be on sale soon. Early bird tickets are $45.00 after April 27th they will be 
$50.00. Date of the Rally is May 18 & 19. Posters are out with contact information for any 
questions you may have. 
 
Our next District 4 committee meeting is April 17 @5:30 on Zoom. Please join us! 
Zoom Meeting ID 843 1165 0645  Passcode  192865  
 
Please feel free to contact me at districtaa4@gmail.com  
In Gratitude, Jacquie M. District 4 DCM                                                           
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